LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing has been scheduled for
May 7, 2013 at 7:45 PM at the Guilderland Town Hall, Rte. 20 Guilderland, N.Y. for

public comment regarding the Map, Plan and Report for the McKownville Drainage
District.

All those wishing to be heard will be heard.

DATED: April 2,2013
BY ORDER TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF GUILDERLAND.

Rosemary Centi, RMC
Town Clerk



